
 

STANLEY RECREATIONAL FLOATING PONTOON 

 

The new recreational floating pontoon in Stanley has been installed and, in recognition of the 

desire by the community to access the Port of Stanley over the Christmas and New Year period, the 

new facility will be made available for recreational use from Friday 23 December 2022.  An official 

opening will take place in the New Year. 

 

TasPorts is committed to ensuring the safety of all port users, therefore the following information 

must be followed: 

 

 Length (up to) Tonnage Declared Depth 

Berth 1 12m  15 3m 

Berth 2 10m 15 3m 

Berth 3 15m 15 3m 

Berth 4 13m 15 2.7m 

 

It remains the responsibility of each vessel owner/operator to determine suitability of the facility 

restrictions for their vessel. 

 

For all general enquiries regarding this facility please contact 1300 366 742 or 

reception@tasports.com.au and via radio Stanley VTS, VHF Channel 14. 
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